
2nd Executive Board Meeting Thursday 16 April 2015 

 

The meeting was called to order by the President at 1540. 

 

The minutes of the 1
st
 Executive Board Meeting were approved as printed.  Copies of the minutes 

were given to attendees for reading before the meeting was called to order. 

 

A motion was made and approved to have the 50/50 raffle funds go to the general fund. 

 

It was discussed to change the format for the 2
nd

 general meeting since most of it is repetitious from 

the 1
st
 general meeting.  This was tabled for discussion to a later date. 

 

There being no further business, meeting was adjourned at 1548. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Libby O’Brien 

Secretary/Treasurer 


